J.B. HUNT

J. B. HUNT TRANSPORT, INC.
P.O. BOX 130, LOWELL, ARKANSAS 72745
PHONE: 501-659-8800

September 7, 1990

Mr. Paul W. Dolle
Dolle Electric
Route 2, Box 300-A
Rogers, AR 121956

Dear Paul:

September 4, 1990 was an exciting day for J. B. Hunt
Transport, Inc. We occupied our new corporate office
building on a schedule set over one year earlier.

You and your dedicated personnel are a big reason that
we met the originally-~established schedule. Believe
me, I know that the construction changes probably
affected you more than any other subcontractor. You
absorbed these changes with minimum effect on the
completion time and treated us fairly in their pricing.

Our people are so impressed with the UPS system and
standby generators, all of which was wired by Dolle
Electric. This wiring installation is a work of art
and will be a major attraction when we show visitors
our new building.

I'm 1looking forward to a continuing relationship
between J. B. Hunt and Dolle Elect;ic.

{
§
‘(

Sincerely,

J. =BL Hunt
Chairman
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